Council Meeting: 04/30/2024

RECEIVED ON: May 01, 2024 Agenda Item No: 9
From: Brendux Zuri
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Save the tree
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 5:00:21 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Whittier City Council,

I am a concerned member of the community and I wanted to bring up my concerns about the
project to remove the trees in uptown Whittier. A significant part of our uptown Whittier
community. The project did not allow for enough discussion from the community. The trees in
Whittier play a detrimental role to the environment as well. All the trees will be removed at
once and will affect the landscape of the area. This needs to be reopened for discussion to
allow the community to be more involved with the project. This is not a decision to make so
hastily.

Regards,

Brenda

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department
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